
Action tracking from Social & Health Care OSC July 2024

Item/Date Discussion Action By whom Status

29 February 
2024
RISCA 
Responsible 
Individual 
Report

Cllr Hilary McGuill asked 
if Rota Visits could be re-
instated for Members of 
the Committee.

Rota Visits to be 
re-instated.

Mark Holt Ongoing.  
Mark to Holt
is developing  
a plan to get 
them back in 
place 
between now 
and the end 
of the year. 

29 February
2024
Contextual 
Safeguarding

Cllr Hilary McGuill asked 
that examples of some of 
the 27 referrals be 
provided.  

Information to be 
provided to the 
Committee. 
Frankie Norcross 
to contact Laura 
D'Arcy to provide 
the information

Frankie 
Norcross/
Laura D’Arcy 
  

Completed

Circulated 
5 June via 
email.

6 June 2024

Age Friendly 
Communities

Cllr Hilary McGuill 
requested that BT be 
lobbied, along with 
neighbouring Council’s to 
request that a lower 
service rate be applied to 
low data users, in order 
to enable older people to 
be able to afford to 
purchase Internet and 
Landline Services.

Michael Jones to 
progress

Michael 
Jones 

Ongoing

6th June 2024

Age Friendly 
Communities

Cllr Marion Bateman 
requested that the 
Dementia Bus be made 
available to Members to 
experience the training 
provided.

Opportunity to be 
provided to 
experience the 
training   

Janet 
Bellis/Michael 
Jones

Ongoing



6th June 2024

Safeguarding 
Adults and 
Children's 
Annual Report

Following a question from 
Cllr Dave Mackie around 
assurances, Craig 
Macleod suggested that a 
report outlining the 
strengths and challenges 
from the newly 
established Safeguarding 
Hub be added to the 
Committee’s FWP.

Report to be 
added to Forward 
Work Programme

Facilitator Completed

6th June 2024

Deferred 
Charges Audit 
Report

In response to a question 
from Cllr Dave Mackie, it 
was agreed that a report 
on Financial 
Assessments and 
Charges be added to the 
FWP for a future meeting.

Report to be 
added to Forward 
Work Programme

Facilitator Completed


